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To whom it may concern,

I am writing this email to voice my opposition to the proposed abortion laws of
 decriminalising abortion in Queensland. 

If these laws were to be passed without any modification to what is being proposed, this
 would give Queensland the worst (or strongest)
abortion laws in the world, where potentially a baby who is only one day from being
 birthed could be aborted without any ramifications.

This is, in my opinion, very out of touch with the general public of Queensland and what
 they want in relation with abortion laws and would 
be a black mark against our wonderful state. Not to mention also being at odds with many
 other current laws in Queensland. (I refer to instances
where a person can be charged in Queensland for not only assault to a pregnant woman
 but also to causing harm to her unborn baby)

Again I would like to strongly voice my disproval to the proposed abortion laws and would
 encourage the parliamentarians and law makers to 
throw out these terrible proposed changes.

yours sincerely 

Daniel Huskisson
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